
 

 

 

 

TESTIMONY OF MISSOURI RIGHT TO LIFE 

 BEFORE THE HOUSE GENERAL LAWS COMMITTEE 

IN SUPPORT OF HJR 64 
March 6, 2012 & May 1, 2012 

 

 

Missouri Right to Life supports the passage of HJR 64.  HJR 64 would give the people of 

Missouri an opportunity to vote for the prohibition of making laws that interfere with freedom of 

choice in health care. 

 

With the recent attacks on our Religious Liberties by the Obama Administration, we believe 

people of faith, who are working to protect innocent human lives and give care to those in crisis, 

should have the right to voice their concern about the attack on their religious freedoms.  They 

should not be forced to take a life against their religious convictions or be required to pay for 

what they know to be the taking of innocent human lives.   

 

These attacks on religious institutions are clear evidence of why the federal government 

should stay out of our healthcare and why we need to send a message to Washington. 

 

 

 

 
  


